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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
July 10, 2019  

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, July 10, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  In attendance were: 
Chairman Erich Meyer, Walter Wujcik, and Andy Tyler.  
 
Call to Order  
Erich called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Erich led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence to 
remember those who serve in our military and our first responders. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the June 12, 2019 meeting were approved. 
 
Chairman’s Report 
The Board members discussed the need for an August meeting.  Walter made a motion to 
cancel the August meeting.  Andy seconded the motion.   The motion passed unanimously. 
The next meeting will be Wednesday, September 11, 2019. 
 
Old Business 
1.   Fall Planting -  The Board members discussed a planting for November.  They will 
discuss recommended sites at the September 11th meeting and evaluate on a site walk 
Saturday, September 14, 2019.  Potential planting dates are November 9, 16, or 23.  Walter 
noted that more wood chips have been place for our use at Clymer’s Woods stockpile area.  
2.  Marydell Pond -  Andy mentioned that the Marydell Pond restoration is progressing.  
Completion date is uncertain.   
 
Liaison Report 
1.  Municipal Authority -  Walter reported that the Ridley Creek plant was in compliance for 
May and June.  
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Walter moved to adjourn the meeting. Andy seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be September 11, 
2019 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 
Notes supplied by Walter Wujcik 


